
News A2M: BELGIUM EMBASSY IN
RABAT
A2M's project has been selected to be the new Belgian Embassy
in Morocco. The building will host offices and reception spaces.
It is expected not only to be passive but also Net Zero Energy
and Breeam Excellent.The process will start soon and
construction is scheduled for September 2017. This
Brussels-based office has already built the Belgian Embassy in
Kinshasa.
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